
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Safe Routes to School Presentation 
 
DATE:  August 7, 2023 

 
Pequot Lakes School District Superintendent Kurt Stumpf and Tad Erickson with the 
Region V Development Commission will present the District’s new Safe Routes to 
School Plan.   


